
 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

THE NORTH YORKSHIRE COUNCIL 
(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF PEDESTRIANS) 

PUBLIC FOOTPATHS 15.14/4/1 & 15.14/7/1 and PUBLIC BRIDLEWAY 15.14/5/1, FEWSTON 
ORDER 2023 NO 44 

Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 – Section 14(1) (as amended) 

NOTICE is hereby given that the above Order, the effect of which is to prohibit any public 
access along Public Footpaths 15.14/4/1 and 15.14/7/1 between grid references SE 13656 
55235 to SE 14311 55653 and SE 16286 55434 to SE 16419 55231, and any pedestrian, cyclist 
or person riding or leading a horse from using Public Bridleway 15.14/5/1, Fewston, between grid 
references SE 14364 55667 to SE 16065 55577 to ensure public safety during the construction 
of the A59 Kex Gill road diversion scheme has been continued in force for a further 28 
months until 12th December 2025 or until the completion of the works 
(whichever is the earlier), under Section 15(3) of the above Act with the approval of the 
Secretary of State for Transport. 

The further continuation of the closure will be put into effect by notices and signs. 

All enquiries to: Mark Hugill (Senior Engineer, Major Projects), North Yorkshire County 
Council, County Hall, Northallerton, DL7 8AH, Mark.Hugill@northyorks.gov.uk. 

Further details can be viewed at: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/rights-way-public-notices 

Dated 3rd August 2023 
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